THE CANNONS MISSIONARIES TO NOVA SCOTIA, CANADA

Psalms 107:8 "Oh that men would praise the Lord for His goodness ... to the children of men."

Dear Praying Friends and Supporters,

June 2010

Jeremiah 33:3 says, "Call unto me, and I will answer thee, and shew thee great and mighty things, which thou knowest not." Since our last prayer letter, our Lord has begun to show us some new directions. Unfortunately, there was a misprint in our last prayer letter. It led some people to believe that we have been on furlough since January. In fact, Carolyn and I returned to Nova Scotia on January 6th, after an emergency trip to the States.

Our Lord has begun to show us things that we knew not. In the past two months, our Lord has graciously shown that His will for the Calvary Baptist Church of South Brookfield is not what we thought. Every missionary desires to turn his or her work over to a national. Our Lord has burdened a Canadian couple to help our church people to determine what God's will is for the future of the church. Please be much in prayer for them. This will allow Carolyn and I to begin our furlough, as planned, in June and continue it through the end of the year! During this time, we are asking the Lord to show us His next field of service.

If any of you have not scheduled a meeting with us, and would like to during the fall, please contact us through our mission agency, World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions, at 704-730-1440, or through our home church, Calvary Baptist in New Bern, NC at 252-633-5410. They will be able to get a message to us. You will not be able to contact us by E-mail until after we set up our new computer and internet service in July.

As we look back over our twenty-one years of ministry in missions, we realize how very important your prayers have been. Your prayers for us as we report to our churches and seek God's will for our future service are now more important than ever. Thank you for your financial support and many, many prayers.

May our Lord Jesus Christ bless each of you!!

Your missionaries in Nova Scotia,

Joe and Carolyn Cannon



E mail address cannonyap@Yahoo.com
World-Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
info@wwntbm.com
704-730-1440

P.O. Box 725, 2069 County Line Road
Kings Mountain, NC 28086

